
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

December 20, 2022 
 

Daniel C Goldner, Chairman  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street  
Concord, NH 03301-2429  
 
Re: IR 22-076, ELECTRIC DISTRIBUTION UTILITIES, Investigation of 
Whether Current Tariffs and Programs are Sufficient to Support Demand 
Response and Electric Vehicle Charging Programs 

CPCH Interest and Intent to Participate in the Proceeding 

Dear Chair Goldner,  

 I am writing to express the Community Power Coalition of New 
Hampshire’s interest in and intent to participate in this proceeding.  

Please add the following to the service list in this docket: 

Clifton Below – Clifton.Below@CPCNH.org  
Amanda Merrill – mandymerrill60@gmail.com  
Samuel Golding – golding@communitychoicepartners.com 
Henry Herndon –  Henry@cpcnh.org 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  Thank you. 

Yours truly,  

 
Chair, CPCNH, (603) 448-5899, Clifton.Below@CPCNH.org  

c/o Sustainability Director 
Town of Hanover, 

41 S Main Street  
Hanover, NH 03755 
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